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Nondiscrimination Policy At Yale Law School Is
Legal But Perhaps Should Be Changed, Lawyers
Say
May 1, 2019 Fort Wayne

On May 1, Jason Clagg of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in an ABA
Journal article, “Nondiscrimination policy at Yale Law School is legal but
perhaps should be changed, lawyers say,” regarding the law school’s
nondiscrimination policy.
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